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8. SAWYERS ARMS ROAD - BUS STOP 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Manager, Transport and City Streets Barry Cook, DDI 941-8938 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s approval to move a bus stop in Sawyers Arms Road 

near Veitches Road.  The attached plan refers. 
 
 The resident at No 225 Sawyers Arms Road has difficulty entering and exiting his drive because of a 

large power pole on one side.  This is compounded by the location of a bus stop on the other side of 
the drive.  The resident has been hit by a bus when slowing to negotiate his way around the pole and 
has asked for the stop to be shifted further down the road.  The occupants of No’s 227 and 229 have 
agreed to the proposed location. 

 
 The advantages of this is the safer access to No 225, the new stop is closer to the pedestrian alleyway 

and Veitches Road for bus passengers and makes use of an existing power pole for the sign. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendations: 1. That the existing “bus stop” on the south west side of Sawyers Arms 

Road commencing at a point 48 metres from its intersection with 
Blairdon Place and extending in a northwesterly direction for a 
distance of 10.5 metres, be revoked. 

 
  2. That a “bus stop” be installed on the southwest side of Sawyers Arms 

Road commencing at a point 65 metres from its intersection with 
Blairdon Place and extending in a northwesterly direction for a 
distance of 14.5 metres. 

 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendations be adopted. 
 
 


